
REMEMBERING

Clara Broerken
June 1, 1924 - January 23, 2014

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Hugo Becker and Paula Becker

Relation: 50+ years

On behalf of my mother, Paula Becker and myself our sincere condolence to Peter, Theresa and

family. It is sad to learn of her passing.

We had visited Clara many times during the past few years (until my mother was no longer able to

travel) and spoke of her often.

She was always a thought provoking and most gracious host. We will miss her and cherish our

memories of her.


